

PLEASURE HORSE CLUB OF CENTRAL JERSEY P.O. Box 711

Clarksburg, NJ 08510

http://www.PleasureHorseClubcj.webs.com

The Pleasure Horse Club of Central Jersey began in January 2010. Our club was established mainly for fun, to socialize with other horse enthusiasts as well as to educate. Everyone is welcome to come to our meetings and share the enjoyment in the world of horses. You don't need to own a horse – you just need to have the enthusiasm and love of the horse.

Meetings are held as follows:

- **Date**: 2nd Thursday of each month (excluding July) starting at 7:15 pm.
- **Place**: Millstone Township Community Center, 2nd Floor, 463 Stagecoach Road, Clarksburg section of Millstone Township. Parking and entrance to the Community Center are located at the rear of the building. (*The Community Center is located between the Clarksburg Inn and the firehouse.*)
- **Annual Membership:** \$10 for Individual and \$20 for Family

Listed below are some Special Events our club participated in during our **first** year.

May: Participated in the Millstone Township Memorial Day Parade

June: Held a Pleasure Horse Club Meeting & Ice-Cream Party (kicking off summer)

June: Attended Colts Neck Polo Match & Tailgate at Bucks Mills Park

July: Went to Cowtown Rodeo in Salem County, NJ

September: Attended Colts Neck Polo Match & Tailgate at Bucks Mill Park benefiting

Helping Hearts Equine Rescue

October: Held a Pleasure Horse Club Yard/Tag Sale in Millstone

October: Attended Medieval Times in Lyndhurst, NJ

November: Participated in the HarvestFest Corn Maze & Tailgate at Etsch Farms

December: Held our Christmas/Hanukkah Party

Year-round: Held several "**Pleasure**" trail rides to such places as the Assunpink Wildlife

Preserve, Allaire State Park, Clayton Park, Colliers Mills, Double Trouble Park, etc.

Guest speakers in 2010:

March: Dr. Eli Perris -- Colic Prevention

May: Millstone First Aid Members Donna O'Leary & Bob Trifiro -- First Aid on the Trails

October: David Witkins, Farrier -- Limb Length Disparity and Founder

We have plenty of fun events, guest speakers and trail rides in the works for 2011. So, if you're looking to enjoy a night out once a month, to kick off your boots to meet and share experiences with other horse enthusiasts, join us at our next meeting. By the way, our meetings always end with delicious refreshments over a fun-filled round table discussion.

For more information, contact Marion at 732-866-1641